UCC 0200 11F

Response to UCC 0192 11F

From: DeFranco, Agnes L

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2011 4:24 PM

To: Morales, Jeanette F

Subject: RE: University Coordinating Commission: Undergraduate Admissions Review Committee

Response Needed for UCC 0192 11F

Dear jeanette:
This is fine. Thank you.
Agnes

From: Morales, Jeanette F

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2011 4:17 PM

To: DeFranco, Agnes L

Subject: University Coordinating Commission: Undergraduate Admissions Review Committee Response Needed for UCC

0192 11F

Dear Dr. DeFranco:

The purpose of the University Coordinating Commission (UCC) is to facilitate discussion throughout the
University Community on proposals that have been formulated but not yet approved. The UCC will try to
ensure that proposed policies and procedures will be available to those university groups for whom they may
be relevant, as quickly as possible.

The UCC has received the proposals titled MAPP 10.03.01 - Acceptable Use of Information Resources (UCC
0192 11F) and the UCC has decided that this proposal may be relevant to your group. Please review

the enclosed weblink where the document(s) is housed and, if relevant, relay your comments and suggestions
to the group/originator making the proposal (University Policies & Procedures, Peggy Levy,

palevy@uh.edu) and the UCC (ucc@uh.edu or Jeanette Morales, jmorales@uh.edu) no later than 12/22/2011.

http://www.uh.edu/uce/documents/f11 sm{12/UCC 0192 11F.pdf

Sincerely,
Monica McHenry, Chair
University Coordinating Commission

mmchenry@UH.EDU
hitp://www.uh.edu/uce/

Jeanelle . Morales

Assistant Director

Office of Academic Program Management

Division of Academic Affairs

University of Houston

A Carnegie-Designated Tier One Research University
Cougar Alumna '98

Ezekiel Culien Building, #109

Houston, TX. 77204-2035

{713)743-0919



